Letter of lord Stamfordhem, Private Secretary o
His Majesty, King George V.

Buckingham FPalaces

15th February 1950

dear Anbassador,

1 have lald before the King the lpdal, struck by
the "Amils du Hoerieh Huseum” t0 commemorate the 40th
anniverasyy of Professor Nicolas Roerich, whleh the

A

h Assoelation have been kind enough to offer for

His Majesty's acceptance. I am desired by tha Hing 10

beg thet Your HExeellency will be good enough Lo convey
to the President of the Associstion His Majesty's sincers
thanks for the Nedal, whiech it has given the King mach
pieasure 1o recelve,

Believe me,

my dear Anbassador,

Yours very sincorelys
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STALFORDREAM,

His Sxcellency,
The French Anbasgsadode
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St. James's Palsce,
Febrary 24b4, 1930,

ly dear Anmbagsador,

Sir Godfrey Thomas ie¢ away in Mopoceo and in his

abgsence I have 10 thank you for your letter of February 13th

in which you enclose a Hedarl ©0 Do presented to the Frince

of Vales by the French Assoclation of the Friends of the
corich Hugeum,

i shall not fall to submit the Hedal to Hig Royal Highness
on his return, and in the meantime, I should be most grateful
if you would convey the Prince's thanks to the Association snd
inform them that he will deeply appreciaste theilr courtesy
in sending him this memento of a very interesting occasion.

Jours sincerely,

(signature)

His hxceileaﬁy
The French Anbasaaéor




